
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

1998 ABEAB 7 

 

March 25, 1998 

 

Via Fax and Mail 

 

 

Mr. R.L. (Rob) Stonehouse 

Utilities Officer 

County of Red Deer No. 23 

Utilities Department 

4758 - 32 Street 

Red Deer, AB T4N 0M8 

 

Dear Mr. Stonehouse: 

 

Re: County of Red Deer No. 23 - Approval No. 1176-01-00 

Our File No.: EAB 98-013                                               

 

I acknowledge receipt of your letter dated March 23, 1998, where you have advised that your 

Notice of Appeal is being withdrawn. 

 

Pursuant to section 87(7) of the Environmental Protection and Enhancement Act, the Board 

hereby discontinues its proceedings on the appeal and will be closing its file.  Enclosed please find a summary 

outlining this appeal.  Thank you.   

 

Yours truly, 

 

 

 

 

Joanne Taylor-Weir 

Executive Director and 

Registrar of Appeals 

 

Enclosure 

 

cc: Mr. Stan Rutwind, Alberta Justice 

Mr. Wayne Inkpen, Director 

  Northeast Boreas and Parkland Regions 

Mr. Dennis Eriksen, Manager 

  Regulatory Approval Centre 
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